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Events! 
07/07/2022 – World Chocolate Day – Let’s all enjoy a day of chocolate, the children will enjoy making 
lots of tasty chocolate treats! 

16/07/2022 – World Snake Day – The children will learn all about snakes on World Snake Day and even 
make their own! 

30/07/2022 – International Day of Friendship – The teachers will be encouraging all the children to learn 
about friendships and the theme is sharing the human spirit through friendship. The children will take 
part in different activities which encourages friendships. 

Parents Notice 

We will be introducing our garden collection from 1st July. To the left of the front door is a sign that 
says, ‘Please collect your child from the garden’, if your child’s room is on that sign (this will be a 
coloured handprint that will say either Baby Bees, Honey Bees or Bizzy Bees on), please go to your right 
and follow the building round to the back gate, ring the bell and a member of staff will let you in. The 
same rules will apply that only one parent is allowed in the back garden at any one time to ensure the 
safety of the children. 

Can you make sure your child has spare clothes in their bags please, due to the nice weather the children 
have been enjoying water play in the garden.  If you wish you can pop in their swimming costumes/trunks 
and t-shirt to get changed into. 

When dropping off or collecting your child, you can use the drive. Please do not park across the drive 
as this prevents other cars from using it. If anyone else is collecting your child, please inform them not 
to park across the drive way entrance and exit. If you don’t wish to use the drive, there is space for 2 
cars at the front or spaces to the left next to Bobby’s Wood. Thank you. 

Just a little reminder to not to let other parents into the building when entering and leaving, to keep 
everyone safe, every parent needs to buzz at the door and wait to be let in. Please make sure when 
shutting the door, you do so with lifting the handle up to ensure the door is closed properly,  this is for 
the safety of all the children. Thank you 

If you haven’t already, can you make sure you email a family photo to nursery@kidzonenursery.com.  

Can we ask Parents not to let children bring in toys from home as they may get lost or broken and cause 
upset which we would like to avoid. Thank you 
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Employee of the month 
Our employee of the month for June is Beth, she has worked really well in our Honey Bees room, 
introducing new activities to enhance the children’s interests and stepping up to cover Room Head 
duties. 

News from around the rooms 

Baby Bees 

Our Baby Bee room teachers have been exploring lots of water play with the 
children, using lots of bubbles encouraging them to blow, pop and catch them 
and having lots of fun!  

They have also been exploring different animals and the sounds they make. The 
teachers have been exploring the mud, sand and even the water with the 
children while exploring different textures they feel. 

Steph Ball (Room Head) 

 

Honey Bees 

 Our Children have been enjoying lots of water play in the garden, they have 
been mark making on the floor using water and watching the marks disappear in 

the sun. The children have been getting involved in making playdough, painting 
on cling film, shaving foam play and making cement using shaving foam and 

sand.  

The children have been learning all about our promises and teaching the new 
children how to use them, while our older Honey Bees have been getting ready 

to become a Bizzy Bee by going upstairs on visits and being a helper for the day. 

Caitlin Dawson (Room Head) 
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Bizzy Bees 

Our Bizzy Bees children have been exceptionally kind and considerate to our 
new children from Honey Bees, they have supported their new friends really 
well by helping the children find where toys are, showing them how to sit on 
the carpet for storytime and where to wash their hands ready for mealtimes.  

The children enjoyed carrying out their yoga classes in the garden while the 
weather was nice and loved tasting different fruit and vegetables for Healthy 
Eating Week. We hope all our Fathers, Grandfathers, Uncles and everybody 
else who is special to our children enjoyed their Father’s day. 

Sandi Kingston (Room Head) 

 

Parent Champion 

We have put out lots of information on keeping safe in the sun on our information table in the hallway, 
please take a look and take a leaflet. We do still have the worksheets and tips that were on there 
previously, just ask a member of staff and we can get them to you. 
Please find below some contact numbers from a range of different services, there’s no shame in asking 
for help! 
 

Jessica Payne (Parent Champion) 
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Language Champion 

We have been focusing on speech and how children pronounce their words and if a child may need a 
little extra help after lockdown.  The ‘Look Say Sing Play Campaign’ has lots of different activities and 
why theses are important for children. There is also lots of good resources for parent to have a look at 
and explore. All resources are at:  Look, say, sing, play -  brain-building tips.  
 
Gemma Adams (Language Champion/SENCO)  
 
 
 
Keep looking at our Facebook page for pictures and news from your little ones. Please look at 
www.bumblesnursery.co.uk. We would appreciate any feedback you may have. 

 
Thank you! 
We hope you enjoyed reading our newsletter. 
Thank you for trusting us to teach your little ones. 
From Rachael and all the Team 
 

http://www.bumblesnursery.co.uk/
http://www.bumblesnursery.co.uk/

